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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 11:04 AMTo: 'David Mortensen'Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)Subject: 1106 Hawthorne Avenue 

Hello Mr. Mortensen,  This is to confirm that DSI has not received the correct code compliance inspection application fee; no detailed work plan or sworn construction statement nor financial documentation.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond is going to recommend that the City Council grant 15 days to remove the building with no option for repair.  If your client wishes to contest, the public hearing is tonight at 5:30 p.m. Rm 300 Council Chambers.  Mai Vang 
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